
Subject: Judiciary, Ethics Reform, Civil Rights
Date: Wed, 19 Aug 2009 16:28:29 -0400
From: Ike Aruti <iaruti@hotmai"l-. com>
To: <masmithGsenate. state.ny.us>

Dear Senator Smith:

I am a local attorney and one of your constituents. I was previously
involved with the Queens County Republican Party, but I have withdrawn
from participation several- years ago.

In consideration of your involvement in the above issues, I
respectfully reguest that you send a staff member to observe the
proceedings tomorrow in the Queens County Family Court on ,Jamaica
Avenuef across from Rufus King park.

The particular proceedings are entitled Arutj- vs.. Aruti, fife no.
66015, wilf be in part 9, before Hon. Pam Jackman Brown, and are
scheduled for 11:15. The person you send should preferably be familiar
with the code of judicial conduct, civil- rights, and ethics.

What I expect you will see is evidence of a perverse slrmbiosis of
maffunctioning qovernment and g,overrunent funded agencies, whereby
fundamental rights are vj-ol-ated on a whofesal-e basis, and troubled
families are destroyed instead of helped. This perpetuates what seems
to fit the definitj,on of a Racketeer Influenced Corrupt Organization,
has recently been dubbed "the domestic viol-ence industry. "

Please call if you can to confirm receipt of this message.

Very truly yours,
Ike Aruti, Esq.
'7I8 525-8823
718 678-0759 (mobil-e)


